
 
 

CLERK’S REPORT  
WENTWORTH LODGE HERITAGE TRUST FUND  

SUB-COMMITTEE 
Tuesday, December 19, 2023 

10:00 a.m. 
Room 264, 2nd Floor City Hall and Wentworth Lodge 

 

 
Present: Councillor A. Wilson 
 
Absent with 
Regrets: Alan Eastman, Resident Member, Dutch Kelly, Alternate Resident 

Member, John Gumbert, Dundas Seniors’ Club and Paul Spinney, 
Wentworth Lodge Family Council 

 

Also Present:  Mary-Kay Jolin, Administrative Assistant, Wentworth Lodge 
Holly Odoardi, Senior Administrator - Lodges 
Mike Stallard, Supervisor, Administration 
Kimberly Walker, Supervisor – Resident Services, Wentworth 
Lodge 

 

  

Pursuant to Section 5.4(4) of the City of Hamilton’s Procedural By-law 21-021, as 
amended, at 10:05 a.m. the Legislative Coordinator advised those in attendance that 
quorum would not be achieved within 30 minutes after the time set for the Wentworth 
Lodge Heritage Trust Fund Sub-Committee, therefore, the Legislative Coordinator to the 
Committee noted the names of those in attendance and the meeting stood adjourned.  
 

Respectfully submitted,    
 
 
Loren Kolar 
Legislative Coordinator 


